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Night Horrors
Sharie Kohler returns to the shadowy world of the Moon Chasers, where
a seductive witch stalked by demons finds protection in the arms of a
lycan on a mission of blood vengeance. . . . Darby lives her life
below the radar, moving from town to town in the coldest climates,
eluding the demons that hunt her—and never allowing herself to get
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close to anyone. Now, in frigid isolation, Darby waits tables in a
small town and tries to forget who she is—what she is—and the danger
forever nipping at her heels. Until a new danger finds her—a lycan
pack whose distant howls have the locals on edge. But the call of the
lycans has also drawn a handsome, menacing stranger. . . . For years,
Niklas has searched for the bloodthirsty pack that murdered his mother
and infected him. Darby is overwhelmed by his raw appeal and dangerous
strength. Niklas senses her need and vulnerability . . . and together
they give in to the hungry attraction blazing between them—but desire
this fierce brings dangers of its own. When Darby is targeted by the
lycans, the stakes are higher than ever—and Niklas is not about to
lose another woman he loves to their evil bloodlust.

Night Falls on the Wicked
First come lies Then comes temptation… Former Black Ops soldier Logan
McCabe is in high-tech heaven. The "smart" apartment he's staying at
has it all—luxurious amenities, walls that change color, and a
seductive and nearly naked woman in the living room. Now, that's
everything a man can ask for. Except Kensey Roberts is no pixel
pinup…and the sexual tension between them is most assuredly real.
Kensey is in way over her head. She's undercover to expose a possible
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art thief and clear her absentee father's name. She doesn't need a
distraction—especially the ex-military, crazy-sexy hot kind. "Captain
McBabe" is over six feet of pure, delicious temptation. But one
sizzling night won't just compromise her reputation…it could blow her
cover sky-high.

Into the Fire
MacKayla Lane faces the ultimate threat when war breaks out between
the kingdoms of shadow and light, as the #1 New York Times bestselling
Fever series races to an explosive revelation. From the moment
MacKayla Lane arrived in Dublin to hunt her sister’s murderer, she’s
had to fight one dangerous battle after the next: to survive, to
secure power, to keep her city safe, to protect the people she loves.
The matter of who’s good and who’s evil can be decided by the answer
to a single question: Whose side are you on? Now, as High Queen of the
Fae, Mac faces her greatest challenge yet: ruling the very race she
was born to hunt and kill—a race that wants her dead yesterday, so
they can put a pure-blooded Fae queen on the throne. But challenges
with her subjects are the least of her concerns when an ancient,
deadly foe resurfaces, changing not only the rules of the game but the
very game itself, initiating a catastrophic sequence of events that
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have devastating consequences and leave Mac questioning everything
she’s ever learned and everyone she’s ever loved. Now begins an epic
battle between Mortal and Fae, Seelie and Unseelie, would-be kings and
would-be queens, with possession of the Unseelie King’s virtually
unlimited power and the fate of humanity at stake. From the exquisite,
deadly gardens of the High Queen’s court, to long-forgotten truths
found in the Sacred Grove of Creation, from the erotic bed of her
enigmatic, powerful lover to the darkest, seductive reaches of the
Unseelie kingdom, Mac’s final journey takes her places no human has
been before, and only one human could possibly survive . . . One who’s
willing to sacrifice everything.

One Sizzling Night
There's always one more grave to dig Lately, life has been unnaturally
calm for vampires Cat Crawfield and her husband, Bones. They should
have known better than to relax their guard, because a shocking
revelation sends them back into action to stop an all-out war . . . A
rogue CIA agent is involved in horrifying secret activities that
threaten to raise tensions between humans and the undead to dangerous
heights. Now Cat and Bones are in a race against time to save their
friends from a fate worse than death . . . because the more secrets
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they unravel, the deadlier the consequences. And if they fail, their
lives—and those of everyone they hold dear—will be hovering on the
edge of the grave.

When He Was Wicked
Set in New York Times bestselling author Jeaniene Frost's Night
Huntress World, ancient deities are poised to wreck havoc, unless
vampires Veritas and Ian can stop them in this thrilling Night Rebel
novel! Set in New York Times bestselling author Jeaniene Frost's Night
Huntress World, ancient deities are poised to wreck havoc, unless
vampires Veritas and Ian can stop them in this thrilling Night Rebel
novel! A gift from the gods Veritas and Ian have finally defeated
their worst enemy, but the power it took to pierce through to the
netherworld has unexpected consequences. Soon, Veritas is forced to
rely on the last person she trusts---a golden deity named Phanes, who
seeks far more than a temporary alliance with the beautiful vampire.
Can unleash hell But an escape from the netherworld soon pits Veritas
and Ian against supernatural beings seeking to rule over mortals once
again. Now, they must rally friends and foes alike--if the vampire
council doesn't execute Veritas first. Plus, a wedge between Veritas
and Ian threatens to destroy their love. Can they stand together
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against the unearthly powers about to be unleashed? Or does their
love--and humanity--not stand a chance? --Publishers Weekly (starred
review)

Wicked and Dangerous
A fast-paced, sexy thrill-ride of a novella from the New York Times
bestselling author of the Wicked Lovers series. Rachel Linden is a
schoolteacher who changed her town, her job, and her life after her
divorce. Now, this wallflower is determined to have a little
fun—specifically, with Decker McConnell, a bodyguard whose talents
under the sheets make her melt. Until she learns that his motives are
just as dangerous as they are wicked… Wicked All Night originally
appeared in the anthology Wicked and Dangerous Praise for the novels
of Shayla Black: “Sizzling, romantic, and edgy, a Shayla Black story
never disappoints!”—Sylvia Day, New York Times bestselling author of
Bared To You “Shayla Black creates emotional, searingly sexy stories
that always leave me wanting more.”—New York Times bestselling author
Maya Banks “Scorching, wrenching, suspenseful, Shayla Black’s books
are a must-read.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Lora Leigh
“Much sexy fun is had by all.”—New York Times bestselling author
Angela Knight Shayla Black is the New York Times and USA Today
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bestselling author of over 40 sizzling contemporary, erotic,
paranormal, and historical romances, including Theirs to Cherish, Ours
to Love, Mine to Hold, Belong to Me, Surrender to Me, Delicious,
Decadent, Wicked Ties, Bound and Determined (writing as Shelley
Bradley), and Strip Search (writing as Shelley Bradley). She lives in
Texas with her husband, munchkin, and one very spoiled cat. In her
"free" time, she enjoys reality TV, reading and listening to an
eclectic blend of music.

Twice Tempted
Born into a Jewish ghetto in Hungary, as a child, Elie Wiesel was sent
to the Nazi concentration camps at Auschwitz and Buchenwald. This is
his account of that atrocity: the ever-increasing horrors he endured,
the loss of his family and his struggle to survive in a world that
stripped him of humanity, dignity and faith. Describing in simple
terms the tragic murder of a people from a survivor's perspective,
Night is among the most personal, intimate and poignant of all
accounts of the Holocaust. A compelling consideration of the darkest
side of human nature and the enduring power of hope, it remains one of
the most important works of the twentieth century. New translation by
Marion Wiesel, with a new introduction by Elie Wiesel.
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Kingdom of Shadow and Light
Considering his history with Mariketa the Awaited, Bowen MacRieve of
the Lykae clan should be pleased when dark forces unite against her.
Yet when he discovers how vulnerable the beautiful, wee witch truly
is, Bowen, a ruthless warrior, finds himself using all his strength
and skill to keep her alive. Mari can't control the awesome power she
possesses and recognizes the need for a temporary Protector - even one
as cold as Bowen. Though it's rumoured that no one can touch his
hardened heart, soon passion begins to burn between them. Once Bowen
realizes he wants Mari for his own, will she withstand his wicked
seduction - or surrender her body and her love to this fierce warrior?

Wicked All Day
New York Times bestselling author Liz Carlyle continues her
enthralling historical series with the story of an impetuous,
illegitimate beauty and the forbidding nobleman who protects her—while
fighting an obsession to possess her. Miss Zoë Armstrong is beautiful,
charming, rich—and utterly unmarriageable. So, while she may be the
ton's most sparkling diamond, her choice of husbands looks more like a
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list of London's most unsavory fortune hunters. Since a true-love
marriage seems impossible, Zoë has accepted—no, embraced—her role as
society's most incomparable flirt and mischiefmakeruntil in one
reckless, vulnerable moment, her future is shattered. Stuart Rowland,
the brooding Marquess of Mercer, has been part of Zoë's extended
family since she was a child. As dark and cynical as Zoë is lively,
Mercer has always known they would be the worst possible matchuntil
his scapegrace brother Robert does the unthinkable, and winds up
betrothed to Zoë. Now, secluded on Mercer's vast estate to escape a
looming scandal and the ton's prying eyes, Zoë and Mercer may find
that a dark obsession has become a tempestuous passion that can no
longer be denied

Wicked All Night
In the explosive finale to New York Times bestselling author Jeaniene
Frost’s Night Prince series, Vlad is in danger of losing his bride to
an enemy whose powers might prove greater than the Prince of Vampires’
. . .In the wrong hands, love can be a deadly weapon For nearly six
hundred years, Vlad Tepesh cared for nothing, so he had nothing to
lose. His brutal reputation ensured that all but the most foolhardy
stayed away. Now, falling in love with Leila has put him at the mercy
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of his passions. And one adversary has found a devastating way to use
Vlad’s new bride against him. A powerful spell links Leila to the
necromancer Mircea. If he suffers or dies, so does she. Magic is
forbidden to vampires, so Vlad and Leila enlist an unlikely guide as
they search for a way to break the spell. But an ancient enemy lies in
wait, capable of turning Vlad and Leila’s closest friends against them
. . . and finally tearing the lovers apart forever.

The Hummingbird's Daughter
A Simon & Schuster eBook. Simon & Schuster has a great book for every
reader.

Night
The Eisner Award winning team of John Allison and Max Sarin return to
the world of Giant Days for a new series about everyone’s favorite
child detective; Charlotte Grote. Nineteen year old Charlotte Grote
has her whole life ahead of her; headed straight to Oxford and a
future as a real detective—until she’s framed for murder! Given the
choice between going to jail basically forever or joining the police,
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Lottie decides to hit the beat, all while trying to find the real
murderer. Lottie may have been running rings about the police since
her 9th birthday, but she’s never been on this side of the security
tape. Could the future of law enforcement be 5’2” with an extremely
strong bangs game? Yes. Very yes.

A Week to Be Wicked
He never wanted to be anyone’s hero… Some would call me irrevocably
broken. I submerge myself in long work hours by day and debauchery at
The Wicked Horse by night, using those things to numb the pain and
guilt I feel over the death of my wife. What isn’t satisfied by one
will surely be resolved by the other. At least that’s how I’ve
survived the last few years. But things change when Hannah Madigan
shows up at my door, the newest employee sent by the company that
cleans my apartment. Beat down by life, not to mention a cheating
husband who was unfairly awarded custody of their daughter, Hannah is
determined to make a better life for herself and get her kid back,
even if it means working three jobs to do so. One costly mistake puts
Hannah in my debt, and I’m not about to let the chance to have this
dark-haired beauty pass me by. She’s given a golden opportunity…
Determined to stay the course by any means necessary, Hannah accepts
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my less than professional offer. I’ll give her a job. She’ll give me
her body. Sounds easy, right? Until the scales tip and I find myself
needing her in ways I’m not ready to admit. Until I find that saving
someone else may just mean allowing myself to be saved in return.

Wicked Nights
From New York Times bestselling author Nina Bangs comes the first book
in her sizzling Castle of Dark Dreams series. Welcome to the Castle of
Dark Dreams, the yummiest attraction in an adult theme park where
women take erotic role-playing to new heights with only the most
dangerously tempting men. Okay, so they’re not quite human, but that’s
a secret. Tonight, Eric, the castle’s resident vampire, will prove
that he’s everything bad should be. Talk-show host Donna Nolan—on the
lookout for a weird and wacky story—finds it when she braves the
Castle of Dark Dreams and meets Eric. With the coldest blue eyes and
the hottest mouth she’s ever seen, he’s a primitive call to the wild
in every woman. Love between a talk-show host and a vampire shouldn’t
be possible. But then, strange things happen in the Castle of Dark
Dreams
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Wicked Game
Unexpected lovers find themselves together in Spindle Cove with A Week
to be Wicked—the second book in Tessa Dare’s utterly delectable
historical romance series. This Regency Era delight finds a restless
British lord desperate to escape the quaint and too quiet small
seaside resort he’s trapped in…and he gets much more than he expected
when he eagerly agrees to escort a beautiful, brilliant, socially
awkward lady scientist to Scotland. Concerning Tessa Dare and her
irresistible romances, bestselling author Julia Quinn is spot on when
she says, “Prepare to fall in love!” And anyone who loves the novels
of Lisa Kleypas, Christina Dodd, and Liz Carlyle is going to adore
having A Week to be Wicked.

Wicked Nights With a Lover
Enjoy a collection of 3 witty, emotional, feel-good historical
romances from New York Times bestselling author Erica Ridley and USA
Today bestselling author Darcy Burke: The Wicked Dukes Club (Books
1-3) ONE NIGHT FOR SEDUCTION by Erica Ridley When a duke attempts to
marry off a timid wallflower, he never suspects she's living a double
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life or that his career—and heart—will soon be in danger! ONE NIGHT OF
SURRENDER by Darcy Burke After sharing one unforgettable night a
decade ago, a duke and a governess are tempted to repeat past
mistakes, but she won’t risk her future and he can’t risk his heart.
ONE NIGHT OF PASSION by Erica Ridley The one obstacle between an
adventuress and her chance for independence is a stubborn, sexy suitor
whose passionate embrace voids the terms of her inheritance Meet the
unforgettable men of London's most notorious tavern, The Wicked Duke.
Seductively handsome, with charm and wit to spare, one night with
these rakes and rogues will never be enough…

Wicked Ever After (One-Mile & Brea, Part Two)
WAS IT ONE NIGHT OF PASSION When Lady Serena Boyce's husband, the
elderly Duke of Warrington, could not give her an heir, he begged her
to take a lover in order to conceive a child. She never dreamed it
would mean falling in love. One look at the handsome stranger who
rescued her from a thief, and virginal Serena was overcome with
desire. Dark and compelling, Lucien Clayborne, Marquess of Daneridge,
was everything her honor warned her against. Yet the anguish in his
soul drew her nearerand before the night was through, she had gifted
him with her innocence. OR A LOVE THEY WERE DESTINED TO SHARE? Then
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the duke was murdered, and Lucien discovered that Serena was pregnant.
Still reeling from the death of his cherished daughter and enraged by
his first wife's callous betrayals, Lucien's honor demanded that he
make Serena his bride. But the rapture of their one night together had
unlocked feelings he thought his heart had forgotten. And now, a
chilling evil threatened their chance to claim a love that promised to
last a lifetime.

One Wicked Night
Two boys' lives are changed forever when a sinister travelling
carnival stops at their Illinois town.

Wicked Deeds on a Winter's Night
The climactic third novel in New York Times bestselling author
Jeaniene Frost's Night Prince series finds Vlad and his newly turned
bride, Leila, at odds with each other—and vulnerable to the one
vampire powerful enough to end the Dark Prince's reign . . . Play with
fire, pay the price Leila's years on the carnie circuit were certainly
an education. What she didn't learn: how to be a vampire, or how to be
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married to the most famous vampire of them all. Adjusting to both has
Leila teetering on a knife edge between passion and peril, and now the
real danger is about to begin . . . Vlad must battle with a centuriesold enemy whose reach stretches across continents and whose strength
equals his own. It isn't like Vlad to feel fear, but he does . . . for
Leila, because his enemy knows she is Vlad's greatest weakness. As
friend and foe alike align against him—and his overprotectiveness
drives Leila away—Vlad's love for his new bride could be the very
thing that dooms them both . . .

Wicked Dukes Club (Books 1-3)
He’s dangerous. She’s his—even if he scares her. But once he unravels
her secrets, he’ll risk everything to claim her for good. Sniper
Pierce “One-Mile” Walker nearly had everything he ever wanted—until a
fateful mission stripped it all away. Now an outcast, he’s forced to
watch the off-limits beauty who stole his heart slip through his
fingers. Left with nothing but revenge, he’s determined to defeat evil
and win her back. But when he learns she’s planning a future without
him, he vows he’ll break every rule and defy all odds to make her his
again—forever. Brea Bell was always a good girl…until Pierce Walker.
Despite everyone’s warnings, she gave the rough warrior her body—and
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her heart. When she receives news that shatters her world, he
devastates her by walking away. Terrified of losing all she’s ever
known, Brea tucks away her dreams and commits to a “safe” future. Then
Pierce appears in the dead of night, challenging and seducing her.
Brea isn’t sure she can trust him…but she also can’t say no. Angry and
betrayed, he leaves to pursue vengeance, while her sins are exposed to
the world, forcing her to fight painful battles. Can Brea and Pierce
conquer the dangers that threaten their happily ever after…or will
fate wrench them apart forever?

Halfway to the Grave
LATE NIGHT RADIO YOU CAN SINK YOUR TEETH INTO Recovering con artist
Ciara Griffin is trying to live the straight life, even if it means
finding a (shudder!) real job. She takes an internship at a local
radio station, whose late-night time-warp format features 1940s blues,
'60s psychedelia, '80s goth, and more, all with an uncannily authentic
flair. Ciara soon discovers just how the DJs maintain their cred:
they're vampires, stuck forever in the eras in which they were turned.
Ciara's first instinct, as always, is to cut and run. But
communications giant Skywave wants to buy WVMP and turn it into just
another hit-playing clone. Without the station -- and the link it
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provides to their original Life Times -- the vampires would "fade,"
becoming little more than mindless ghosts of the past. Suddenly a
routine corporate takeover is a matter of life and undeath. To boost
ratings and save the lives of her strange new friends, Ciara rebrands
the station as "WVMP, the Lifeblood of Rock 'n' Roll." In the ultimate
con, she hides the DJs' vampire nature in plain sight, disguising the
bloody truth as a marketing gimmick. WVMP becomes the hottest thing
around -- next to Ciara's complicated affair with grunge vamp Shane
McAllister. But the "gimmick" enrages a posse of ancient and powerful
vampires who aren't so eager to be brought into the light. Soon the
stakes are higher -- and the perils graver -- than any con game
Ciara's ever played.

Wicked All Night
This fairy tale doesn’t end with a kiss in this spellbinding Immortals
After Dark tale from #1 New York Times bestselling author Kresley
Cole! The terrifying king of hell As a boy, Abyssian “Sian” Infernas
had his heart shattered by a treacherous fey beauty who died before he
could exact vengeance. Millennia later, a curse has transformed him
into a demonic monster—just as she’s been reincarnated. Sian captures
the delicate but bold female, forcing her back to hell. Meets his
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match. Princess Calliope “Lila” Barbot’s people have hated and feared
Abyssian and his alliance of monsters for aeons. When the beastly
demon imprisons her in his mystical castle, vowing revenge for
betrayals she can’t remember, Lila makes her own vow: to bring down
the wicked beast for good. Can two adversaries share one happily-everafter? As Calliope turns hell inside out, the all-powerful Sian finds
himself defenseless against his feelings for her. In turn, Lila
reluctantly responds to the beast’s cleverness and gruff
vulnerability. But when truths from a far distant past are revealed,
can their tenuous bond withstand ages of deceit, a curse, and a
looming supernatural war?

Wicked Bite
In this thrilling new Night Rebel series set in New York Times
bestselling author Jeaniene Frost’s Night Huntress world, sexy and
ruthless vampire Ian finally meets his match! The Rule Breaker Master
vampire Ian is unrepentant, shameless…and every shade of wicked. He’s
made one too many enemies in his two centuries of existence, including
Dagon, a demon who now lays claim to his soul. Ian’s only chance to
escape Dagon is to join forces with a Law Guardian, but he's never
been able to abide by the rules for long. The Law Maker Veritas’
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normal role is police, judge, and jury to reprobates like Ian. But she
has her own ax to grind with Dagon, so if she can use Ian as baitwell,
all’s fair in law and war. As they scour supernatural hotspots to
perfect their trap, Veritas soon realizes Ian’s carefully cultivated,
devil-may-care roguish image hides something much more powerful. And
Ian discovers Veritas has shocking secrets of her own. As they’re
drawn to each other with a passion as intense as their peril, either
love or justice will prevail. But each will have devastating
consequences.

Up From the Grave
Dating the Prince of Darkness has its challenges . . . Leila's psychic
abilities have been failing her, and now she isn't sure what the
future holds. If that weren't enough, her lover Vlad has been acting
distant. Though Leila is a mere mortal, she's also a modern woman who
refuses to accept the cold shoulder treatment forever—especially from
the darkly handsome vampire who still won't admit that he loves her .
. . Like choosing between eternal love and a loveless eternity . . .
Soon circumstances send Leila back to the carnival circuit, where
tragedy strikes. And when she finds herself in the crosshairs of a
killer who may be closer than she realizes, Leila must decide who to
Page 20/34

Read Book Online Wicked All Night A Night Rebel Novel
trust—the fiery vampire who arouses her passions like no other or the
tortured knight who longs to be more than a friend? With danger
stalking her every step of the way, all it takes is one wrong move to
damn her for eternity . . .

One Wicked Night
Follow the journey of a strong, independent, yet caring woman as she
navigates the supernatural world she is thrust into. Gwen steps out of
a dysfunctional family life and into a world filled with danger she
never realized lives at every turn, fiery passion, and a love that is
ever binding. How will she handle her strange new surroundings as well
as the man with the intense and overbearing personality who threatens
to destroy the emotional barriers around her heart? Wicked, the next
in line to become the vampire king, is caught off guard when he
grudgingly agrees to take on a charge, something he never wanted to
do. He is unsure how to handle the fierce and vibrant woman with the
unsettling green eyes. It doesn't take long for them to clash, but
will it end passionately or burn down around them?

Once Burned
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In every life there is a turning point . . . A moment so tremendous,
so sharp and breathtaking, that one knows one's life will never be the
same. For Michael Stirling, London's most infamous rake, that moment
came the first time he laid eyes on Francesca Bridgerton. After a
lifetime of chasing women, of smiling slyly as they chased him, of
allowing himself to be caught but never permitting his heart to become
engaged, he took one look at Francesca Bridgerton and fell so fast and
hard into love it was a wonder he managed to remain standing.
Unfortunately for Michael, however, Francesca's surname was to remain
Bridgerton for only a mere thirty-six hours longer—the occasion of
their meeting was, lamentably, a supper celebrating her imminent
wedding to his cousin. But that was then . . . Now Michael is the earl
and Francesca is free, but still she thinks of him as nothing other
than her dear friend and confidant. Michael dares not speak to her of
his love . . . until one dangerous night, when she steps innocently
into his arms and passion proves stronger than even the most wicked of
secrets . . .

Bound by Flames
Two novellas by the author of the Wicked Lovers series and the
Dangerous Tides series include Wicked All Night, in which a divorced
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schoolteacher's efforts to start over are challenged by her bodyguard
lover's dangerous secrets; and Make Me Yours, in which a woman
outmaneuvers a stalker while surrendering to a passionate lawman.
Original. 75,000 first printing.

Wicked Things #1
In a world between legend and dream, A Wild Ride through the Night
describes the exhilarating and comic adventures of his twelve-year-old
protagonist Gustave, a boy who aspires one day to be a great artist.
When a disaster at sea puts Gustave in the uncompromising hands of
Death, he has the choice to give up the ghost or take on a series of
six impossible tasks. Gustave embarks on a strange and perilous
journey during which he must save a princess from an angry dragon,
pull a tooth from the Most Monstrous of All Monsters, fly over the
moon, and even, somehow, meet his own self. Will Gustave's creativity
and imagination be able to save him from his fate?

Wicked
“An author who delivers only the best.” —Romantic Times “Put Jeaniene
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Frost on your must-read list!” —Lara Adrian, New York Times
bestselling author Spinning off from her wildly successful, New York
Times bestselling Night Huntress novels featuring vampire soulmates
Cat and Bones, Jeaniene Frost kicks off the thrilling new Night Prince
series with Once Burned. Vlad Tepesh, the ruthless master vampire and
inspiration for Bram Stoker’s dark legend (but don’t dare call him
Dracula) encounters a mortal woman with unimaginable power… including
the ability to enflame his cold heart. Paranormal romance and urban
fantasy fans who hunger for the novels of Kim Harrison, Christine
Feehan, and Charlaine Harris are going to love The Night Prince and
this dark and steamy tale of supernatural attraction.

Wicked Is the Night
“Sophie Jordan is one of a kind!” —Samantha James Wicked Nights With a
Lover is the final installment of New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author Sophie Jordan’s smart and sexy historical romance
series in which students from the Penwich School for Virtuous Girls
rise from simple beginnings to conquer the hearts of the ton’s most
sought after bachelors. A wonderful Victorian romantic adventure,
Wicked Nights With a Lover will thrill readers of Lisa Kleypas and
Sabrina Jeffries, as a dedicate young lady, falsely believing her days
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are numbered, prepares to take a lover—and ends up being abducted by
the wrong man!

Wicked Knight
Each title in The Applause Libretto Library Series presents a Broadway
musical with fresh packaging in a 6 x 9 trade paperback format. Each
Complete Book and Lyrics is approved by the writers and attractively
designed with color photo inserts from the Broadway production. All
titles include introduction and foreword by renowned Broadway musical
experts. Long before Dorothy dropped in, two other girls meet in the
Land of Oz. One, born with emerald green skin, is smart, fiery, and
misunderstood. The other is beautiful, ambitious, and very popular.
The story of how these two unlikely friends end up as the Wicked Witch
of the West and Glinda the Good Witch makes for the most spellbinding
new musical in years.

Wicked All Night
Set in New York Times bestselling author Jeaniene Frost’s Night
Huntress World, ancient deities are poised to wreak havoc, unless
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vampires Veritas and Ian can stop them … in this thrilling Night Rebel
novel! A gift from the gods… Veritas and Ian have finally defeated
their worst enemy, but the power it took to pierce through to the
netherworld has unexpected consequences. Soon, Veritas is forced to
rely on the last person she trusts---a golden deity named Phanes, who
seeks far more than a temporary alliance with the beautiful vampire.
Can unleash hell… But an escape from the netherworld soon pits Veritas
and Ian against supernatural beings seeking to rule over mortals once
again. Now, they must rally friends and foes alike—if the vampire
council doesn’t execute Veritas first. Plus, a wedge between Veritas
and Ian threatens to destroy their love. Can they stand together
against the unearthly powers about to be unleashed? Or does their
love—and humanity—not stand a chance?

Shades of Wicked
A secret identity, lady-in-pants, wrong-side-of-the-tracks romance
from a New York Times bestselling author: Notorious whip Giles
Langford is surprised to learn his blacksmith is a girl, shocked to
realize she’s the out-of-his-league sister of a duke, and horrified to
discover he’s fallen in love with the impossible-to-tame woman anyway.
With no money and no title, Giles has nothing to offer but his heart
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Felicity Sutton knows poverty firsthand, and she’s never going back.
She might miss the old smithy, but not the relentless desperation of
no home and an empty belly. Of *course* she’ll accept the stability of
a wealthy ton suitor. As for the penniless daredevil she loves, well
They can share one night to remember. Meet the unforgettable men of
London's most notorious tavern, The Wicked Duke. Seductively handsome,
with charm and wit to spare, one night with these rakes and rogues
will never be enough One Night for Seduction One Night of Surrender
One Night of Passion One Night of Scandal One Night to Remember One
Night of Temptation Enjoy the brand new series brought to you by USA
Today bestselling author Darcy Burke and New York Times bestselling
author Erica Ridley!

Wicked Nights
Leader of the most powerful army in the heavens, Zacharel has been
deemed nearly too dangerous, too ruthless—and if he isn't careful,
he'll lose his wings. But this warrior with a heart of ice will not be
deterred from his missions at any cost…until a vulnerable human tempts
him with a carnal pleasure he's never known before. Accused of a crime
she did not commit, Annabelle Miller has spent four years in an
institution for the criminally insane. Demons track her every move,
Page 27/34

Read Book Online Wicked All Night A Night Rebel Novel
and their king will stop at nothing to have her. Zacharel is her only
hope for survival, but is the brutal angel with a touch as hot as hell
her salvation—or her ultimate damnation?

Something Wicked This Way Comes
In the newest Night Rebel novel, set in New York Times bestselling
author Jeaniene Frost’s Night Huntress world, beautiful, daring
vampire Veritas risks all to protect Ian… Some promises are meant to
be broken… Veritas spent most of her life as a vampire Law Guardian.
Now, she’s about to break every rule by secretly hunting down the dark
souls that were freed in order to save Ian. But the risks are high.
For if she gets caught, she could lose her job. And catching the
sinister creatures might cost Veritas her own life. Some vows are
forever… Ian’s memories might be fragmented, but this master vampire
isn’t about to be left behind by the woman who entranced him, bound
herself to him, and then disappeared. So what if demons, other Law
Guardians, and dangerous, otherworldly forces stand against them? Come
hell or high water, Ian intends to remind Veritas of the burning
passion between them, because she is the only person seared on his
mind—and his soul…
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A Wild Ride Through the Night
From the New York Times bestselling author of the Quinn Colson series
comes a “noir crime classic”(Mystery Ink) about one of the most
notorious towns in American history. When crime-fighting attorney
Albert Patterson is gunned down in a Phenix City, Alabama, alley in
the spring of 1954, the entire town seems to pause for just a
moment—and when it starts up again, there is something different about
it. A small group of men meet and decide they have had enough, but
what that means and where it will take them is something they could
not have foreseen. Over the course of the next several months, lives
will change, people die, and unexpected heroes emerge—like “a Randolph
Scott western,” one of them remarks, “played out not with horses and
Winchesters, but with Chevys and .38s and switchblades.” Peopled by an
extraordinary cast of characters, both real and fictional, Wicked City
is a novel of uncommon intensity, rich with atmosphere, filled with
sensuality and surprise.

Wicked Abyss
The boys are back in town Ten years ago, Kaelin Daume spent a steamy
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summer home from college secretly hanging out with town bad boy Tyler
Wirth and his best friend Nick Kernsted. The connection was warm,
complicated, and came to a crashing end when she walked in on her two
forbidden friends with another woman. The shocking scene of sex and
bondage has haunted her boring, oh-so-vanilla life ever since. The
fallout from that night tore Tyler's life apart. He left Mapleglen,
disowned and disgraced, to build a successful advertising career and a
unique relationship with Nick. Nothing could bring him back except his
sister's wedding, and he plans to hightail it back to Chicago as soon
as it's over. At least one good thing hasn't changed: Kaelin is as
sweet as ever. Except she doesn't seem too thrilled to hear it. As
tensions run high, Kaelin can't resist the temptation to commit one
crazy act of rebellion. Once the web of secrets, sins and lies starts
to unravel, though, their lives will never be the same Warning: This
book contains a nice girl who gets her naughty on with two hot men.
M/M/F and M/M scenes may cause an increase in body temperature, pulse
rate and respiration. Read with caution! For adult use only.

Wicked Night
Less than Kindred, more than Kind Vampires call each other Kindred.
Living dead playing at being a big, happy family. But not everything
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gets invited to the reunion. Some creatures are too grisly, too
monstrous, too goddamn strange to be part of the family. These are the
vampires that vampires fear. Meet the Wicked Dead. An Antagonist Book
for Vampire: The Requiem * Details on the Strix, strange nemeses from
the nights of Rome * The horrifying consequences of Kindred sins,
including larvae and the Dampyr * New lineages of vampire, from the
horrifying Jiang Shi to the grotesque Cymothoa Sanguinaria

One Night to Remember
Half-vampire Catherine Crawfield is going after the undead with a
vengeance, hoping that one of these deadbeats is her father—the one
responsible for ruining her mother's life. Then she's captured by
Bones, a vampire bounty hunter, and is forced into an unholy
partnership. In exchange for finding her father, Cat agrees to train
with the sexy night stalker until her battle reflexes are as sharp as
his fangs. She's amazed she doesn't end up as his dinner—are there
actually good vampires? Pretty soon Bones will have her convinced that
being half-dead doesn't have to be all bad. But before she can enjoy
her newfound status as kick-ass demon hunter, Cat and Bones are
pursued by a group of killers. Now Cat will have to choose a side . .
. and Bones is turning out to be as tempting as any man with a
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heartbeat.

Wicked City
Discover an epic historical novel of a young saint escaping death from
Pulitzer Prize finalist Luis Alberto Urrea, author of The House of
Broken Angels. This historical novel is based on Urrea's real greataunt Teresita, who had healing powers and was acclaimed as a saint.
Urrea has researched historical accounts and family records for years
to get an accurate story.
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